
Harold Weisberg 
nt. s, Frederick, ee. 21701 
12/18/73 

Mr. Don Jordan 
Office of Education, HEM 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Jordan, 

I had expected to be in Washington day after tomorrow and had planned 
to get in touch with you then. However, 500 feet of deep snowdrifts between 
me and the highway make that impossible so I write instead. 

You were to have spoken to others about sullen contracts but those you 
had in mind were not in the office. 

As you said he would, Harvey Liebgott called. And as you indicated, he 
was quite helpful. 41e did have detailed knowledge. 

One source of information on previous contracts he remembered is the 
original Mullen proposal. It referred to earlier contracts. 

Two others hr. Liebgott sugcested are Fred Hundamer, contracts officer, 
and :Tune Dickinson, who apparently worked on this one. 

Perhaps when the praleES-fitiVilieriihei are passed you may find 
time to check with these p people and those you had in mind? 

I know you have had at least one Congressional inquiry. In the event 
you have others, one thing I learhed from '1*. Liebgott may interest you. 
Use of the Julie Eisenhower film was delayed until after the election on 
Bennett's recommendation. This was after it had been approved. 

I hope you have a good holiday season. 
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Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 

My thanks also for your helpfulness. 


